
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Hon Members, 

 

In the course of Prime Minister’s Question time  

earlier today, there has been an exchange of 

objectionable words between Hon. Joanna Bérenger 

and the Hon. Minister Lesjongard.  

 

The Hon. Joanna Bérenger has already 

unconditionally withdrawn the words uttered by her to 

the address of the Hon. Minister Lesjongard.  

 

I now invite the Hon. Minister to withdraw the 

objectionable words which he addressed to  

Hon. Joanna Bérenger. 

 

I once again, make an appeal to all Hon. Members to 

be moderate when addressing each other and avoid 

provocative words and personal attacks in the course 

of the proceedings of the House. 

 

I thank you. 


